
Santos, Cayetano

From: Ridgely, John
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:50 AM
To: Santos, Cayetano; Dias, Antonio
Cc: Howard, Kent; Nourbakhsh, Hossein
Subject: RE: SOARCA - a little more information

Good Morning Tanny!

This is just to acknowledge your question. I have raised that point and it did not go anywhere. I will check
again and let you know what I find out.

Have a great day!

Thank you,

John N. Ridgely
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----- Original Message -----
From: Santos, Cayetano
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:48 AM
To: Ridgely, John; Dias, Antonio
Cc: Howard, Kent; Nourbakhsh, Hossein
Subject: RE: SOARCA - a little more information

According to FACA, if the ACRS is discussing/reviewing a document during a public meeting and a member of
the public requests a copy of that document, we would be required to provide it to them. It would essentially
make the SOARCA report publicly available on the date of the ACRS meeting. So then why not make the
document public before the ACRS meeting?

------ Original Message -----
> From: Ridgely, John
> Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:46 AM
> To: Santos, Cayetano; Dias, Antonio
> Cc: Howard, Kent; Nourbakhsh, Hossein
" Subject: RE: SOARCA - a little more information

> Good Morning Tanny!

" I do know that you have had closed meetings, but they are not looking
> for a closed meeting (at least not at this time). They will, however,
> be very careful about what they say -- being an open meeting.
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> They still feel that it will be beneficial.

> Have a great day!

> Thank you,

> John N. Ridgely
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------ Original Message -----
> From: Santos, Cayetano
> Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:42 AM
> To: Ridgely, John; Dias, Antonio
> Cc: Howard, Kent; Nourbakhsh, Hossein
> Subject: RE: SOARCA - a little more information

" I don't think we will be able to close this meeting so I am not sure
> how they can meet with the Committee before it goes out for public
> comment. I am including Hossein on distribution for this email. He may know more.

> Tanny

> ---- Original Message-----
> > From: Ridgely, John
> > Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:32 AM
> > To: Dias, Antonio; Santos, Cayetano
> > Cc: Howard, Kent
> > Subject: SOARCA - a little more information

> > Good Morning Tanny!

> > I talked with Jimi yesterday about SOARCA and the ACRS January meeting.
* > SOARCA is going to be made publically available at the end of January.
> The
> > purpose of the meeting with ACRS is to bring them up to date before
* > the document goes public. One last opportunity for ACRS to get
* > their oar-in-
> the-
> > water, so to speak, before the public gets the report. They believe
> > that it is important (in the best interest of ACRS? in the best
> > interest of having the best document? whatever) to have the meeting
> > before the report goes
> public.
* > Thus, they are really interested in having the January meeting with ACRS.

> > Have a great day!

> > Thank you,
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> > John N. Ridgely
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John N. Ridgely

E-mail: John. Ridqely(DNRC..qov
Telephone: (301) 251-7458

FAX: (301) 251-7410
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